



Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health Secretary)

- Letter from René Lapierre, Board of Health Chair, Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding the Minimum Wage Increase (April 11, 2023)
- 2. Letter from Andrea Horwath, Mayor, City of Hamilton, to the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Minister of Health, regarding Support for Sufficient, Stable and Sustained Funding for Local Public Health Agencies (April 3, 2023)
- Report from Dr. Alexander Summers, Medical Officer of Health, and Emily Williams, Chief Executive Officer, Middlesex-London Health Unit, to Chair and Members of the Board of Health, MLHU, regarding Monitoring Food Affordability and Implications for Public Policy and Action (April 20, 2023)
- Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Minister of Health, regarding Support for the 2022 Annual Report of the Chief Medical Officer of Health for Ontario (May 4, 2023)
- Letter from René Lapierre, Board of Health Chair, Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding Bill 93 – Joshua's Law (Lifejackets for Life), 2023 (May 16, 2023)
- 6. Letter from Andrea Horwath, Mayor, City of Hamilton, to the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Minister of Health, and the Honourable Michael A. Tibollo, Associate Minister of Mental Health and Addictions, regarding Declarations of Emergency in the Areas of Homelessness, Mental Health and Opioid Overdoses/Poisoning (May 11, 2023)
- 7. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (May 19, 2023)
- 8. Letter from René Lapierre, Board of Health Chair, Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to the Honourable Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister of Health, Canada, the Honourable Dominic LeBlanc, Minister of Intergovernmental Affairs, Infrastructure and Communities, Canada, the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Minister of Health, Ontario, and the Honourable Steve Clark, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, Ontario, regarding Support for Improved Indoor Air Quality in Public Settings (May 30, 2023)

